
 

 

 
 
 
 

February 13, 2017 
 

Cancellation Notification 
 

RedHat JBOSS Enterprise Application Platform Invitation for Bid: MDM0031030613 
 
 
Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
The Maryland Health Benefit Exchange (MHBE) has cancelled the RedHat JBOSS Enterprise 
Application Platform Invitation for Bid #MDM0031030613. MHBE will provide the Offerors an 
opportunity to compete on any re-solicitation or any future procurements of a similar nature.  
 
We would like to thank everyone for their time and effort on the cancelled procurement and we look 
forward to working with you in the future. 
 
    
Issued by 
Michelle Compton 
Procurement Manager 
 


